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Information  
To all visitors and volunteers at  

Smyrna Home / Smyrna Mission house! 
 
Welcome! 
 

 These places are run by committed people who serve sacrificially, very often 
working overtime, but for at small allowance. This asks for your special 
consideration. 

 Please RESPECT the committee which is responsible for running this place. 
Most of the money spent here comes from Sweden, some from other 
countries, given by loving hands and meant to be SPRENT CAREFULLY.  
Therefore, please PAY FOR YOUR MEALS, telephone calls, e-mail or use of the 
fax machine, according to the current prices and foreign exchange rates.  
Please make all your payments to the office and NOT to any individual 
employee. 

 We believe that you can encourage the workers in the different departments 
by moral support and by helping them in their work. 

 If you wish to give any gifts to anyone on the premises, please discuss the 
matter with the committee first. 

 If you want to use any of our vehicles we would appreciate your paying not 
only for the petrol but also an extra amount towards the maintenance of the 
vehicle. 

 Use of liquor, smoking, indecent language and any form of misbehaviour are 
strictly pro habited. 

 Your manners towards the opposite sex should agree with the customs of the 
country. 

 Both males and females should refrain from going into the rooms occupied by 
the opposite sex on their own. 

 Smyrna Home and Smyrna Mission house are both Christian institutions and 
there will be gatherings and meetings which you may not attend, if you don’t 
want to. But you are most welcome to join, whoever you are and whatever you 
believe in. 

 Please abide by the rules and regulations at Smyrna Home/Smyrna Mission 
House. If there are any doubts, please contact the committee. 


